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And related matters.

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION

Pursuant to Rules 8.2, 8.3 and 8.5 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and 

Procedure, the Division of Ratepayer Advocates (DRA) gives notice of the following 

ex parte communication in this proceeding. At 1 p.m. on December 9, 2010, in the 

San Francisco offices of the CPUC, Cheryl Cox, DRA Policy Advisor, Linda Serizawa, 

Program Manager for DRA’s Electricity Pricing and Customer Programs Branch, and 

Diana Lee, staff attorney in the Legal Division, met with Andrew Schwartz, advisor to 

Commission President Michael Peevey. DRA initiated the communication, which was 

oral and written. The written material is attached to this notice.

Using the attachments appended to this notice, DRA explained that proposed 

reforms to the energy efficiency incentive mechanism that are currently under 

consideration in Rulemaking (R.) 09-01-019 must incorporate accurate ex ante energy 

savings values that have been reviewed and verified by the Energy Division, or the 

savings from the 2010-2012 portfolios will be overstated.
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Copies of this Notice may be obtained by contacting Sue Muniz at (415) 703-1858 

or sam@epue.ea.gov.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ DIANA L. LEE

Diana L. Lee

Attorney for the Division of Ratepayer 
Advocates

California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Phone: (415) 703-4342 
Fax: (415) 703-4432December 14, 2010
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